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VACCINATION FOR COVID-19  

This is to inform the University community that the Oyo State Government has indicated its 

willingness to donate Covid-19 vaccines to the University for members of the community.  

For proper management of the vaccination exercise, it is necessary to have a schedule. It will, 

therefore, be appreciated if the following information can be provided to the office of the 

Director, University Health Service (Jaja) or 08033272111 or ronkeajav@yahoo.com not later 

than Friday, 13 August 2021. Kindly notify by SMS if sent electronically. 

  

S/No. No. of staff per 

Department/Unit 

No of Spouse & Dependants  

          (18 years-above)  

Total 

        

 Contact details (name, whatsapp no. and email) of the Wellness Coordinator/Representative 

should be indicated as well.   

Please expedite action as the vaccines are expected very soon. 

The Acting Vice-Chancellor has directed that we maximize this opportunity to integrate a few 

other things in aid of health promotion.  

Further details will be provided with the batching and/or through the various wellness 

coordinators/representatives.  

Thank you. 

  

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM 

Registrar 
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